
MINUTES OF THE INAUGURAL MEETING OF THE TABLE TENNIS CLUB HELD IN THE 
CATHOLIC HALL, REWA STREET, TAWA – WEDNESDAY 22 JUNE 1966 

 
Mrs Cooper chaired the meeting and the following officers were elected: 
   Club Captain   Mrs M Mason 
   Committee   Mesdames – N Cooper, J MacPherson, D Hamilton, K 
Chapman, N Good. 
 
Subscription It was decided to recommend to the committee that the subscription for this year be 15/- 

and if paid within a month  
   reduced to 12/6.  Also a charge of 1/- per morning to cover tea and balls was approved. 
 
Rent for Hall  A donation of 12/6 was approved. 
 
There being no further business, the meeting then terminated and play resumed. 
 
Confirmed  M Mason     
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 

MINUTES OF THE FIRST COMMITTEE MEETING OF TABLE TENNIS CLUB HELD IN THE 
CATHOLIC HALL, REWA STREET, TAWA – WEDNESDAY 22 JUNE 1966 

 
Present   Medames Cooper, Mason, MacPherson Chapman and Good.  
 
Secretary Mrs Mason moved, Mrs Cooper seconded - “That Mrs Good be made 

secretary/treasurer of the club.” 
 
Name of club Mrs Mason suggested that the club be called “Rewa Ladies Table Tennis Club” and this 

was agreed to. 
 
Subscription The subscription for this year of 15/- reducible to 12/6 if paid within a month was 

confirmed, the position to be reviewed at the  
Annual General Meeting.  Also a charge of 1/- per member and 2/- per visitors, per 
morning to cover tea and cost of balls was  

   confirmed. 
 
Ladder    Mrs Cooper agreed to make arrangements for a ladder. 
 
Confirmed  M Mason 
 
It was unanimously agreed on 29

th
 June, following a secret ballot, that children be excluded. It was also agreed 

to open an account with Tawa Post Office. 

 
The next formal meeting was held on 10

th
 April 1967, followed by the clubs first AGM held on 19

th
 April 1967 


